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SPECIAL MEETING 

 

381 FEMA SLIP BID OPENING 

 

JANUARY 10, 2023 

 

 

 
The Board of Trustees met in Special session for the purposes of a bid opening for the FEMA 

381 slip repair project. 

 

Sam Grafton called the meeting to order, stating the Township received 3 sealed bids for the 

project. The bids were as follows; 

 

Alan Stone Company $298,878.00 

Howard Bowers Contracting Company $274,944.00 

Ohio West Virginia Excavating Company $245,258.00 

 

Mr. Longo ask how the specs were set up, Sam explained through the County & FEMA. The 

forms will go back to the County for them to double check.  

 

Brian moved to accept Ohio West Virginia Excavating bid at $245,258.00,   Bub second, All were 

in favor. 

 

The Fiscal Officer will send to Eric Hilty at the County and Laura Adcock at the State for approval 

also.  

 

There being no further business brought before the Board on the slip project, Bub moved to 

adjourn, Brian second, all in favor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


